

Oregon School Employees Association

www.osea.org

State Office: 4735 Liberty Rd 5, Salem, OR 97302-5036 P: 800/252-6732, 503/588-0121 F: 503/588-8307

February 20, 2015

Representative Rob Nosse 900 Court St NE, H-472 Salem, OR 97301

Dear Representative Nosse,

Subject: HB 2762

The Oregon School Employees Association has looked at HB 2762, and determined that our union is neutral on the outcome of bill. We believe the bill will have minimal impact on school operations and budgets, and therefore is an acceptable policy if chosen by the legislature.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Tricia Smith

Government Relations Specialist Oregon School Employees Association